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Mulcihy, Robert

From: Giacobazzi, Tiffany
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 2:25 PM
To: Mulcihy, Robert
Subject: FW: Elizabeth Dean Fund

We have another vacancy.  
 
Tiffany Giacobazzi, Urban Forestry & Natural Resources Planning Coordinator  
City of Ann Arbor | Public Works, Wheeler Service Center | 4251 Stone School Road ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI ∙ 48108 
p: 734.794.6356 |e: tgiacobazzi@a2gov.org | f: 734.994.0742 | www.a2gov.org  
ISA Certified Arborist: MW 4907-A | ISA TRAQ Arborist 
 

From: Sam Burnstein <samburn@umich.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 9:56 AM 
To: Giacobazzi, Tiffany <TGiacobazzi@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Elizabeth Dean Fund 
 

 
Hi Tiffany,  
 
I hope you're doing well. I'm reaching out to let you know that I'd like to resign my position from the EDFC. 
 
I'd also like to apologize for missing yesterday's meeting again. This has been a very challenging semester in school 
regarding my mental health and well-being, and I've had to cut back on my other obligations too, not just EDFC. And I 
don't want to hold onto a spot that could otherwise be given to someone who can fully commit to making the meetings. 
 
It has been such a pleasure working with you and the other members of the EDFC. Your passion for local government is 
inspiring, and I wish you all the best. 
 
Thank you, 
Sam 
 
 
--  
Sam Burnstein  
University of Michigan, '22 
samburn@umich.edu | (734) 833-7142 
(he/him/his) 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  


